
A-10.100 (6/2021) 

Media Information 
Columbus Division of Police Date: 5/9/2022 
Drug Crimes Bureau / Drug Investigations Unit 

Elaine R. Bryant, Chief of Police 

For further information, contact: Detective Bryan Mason Phone: (614) 645 - 4616 

 Ext:       

Type of Offense/Incident: Accidental Overdose  Date: 5/4/2022 Time: 10:46 PM 

Location of Offense/Incident: 100 Block of E. Lane Ave. Zone: 4 Precinct: 4      

Incident Report #: 220310271 Cruiser District: 44 

Victim: Tiffany Iler (Deceased) Sex: F Race: W Age: 21 

Victim: Jessica Lopez (Deceased) Sex: F Race: H Age: 22 

Victim: JS Sex: F Race: W Age: 21 

                  

Suspect:       Address:       

     Arrested  Warrant on File  Sex:       Race:       Age:       

Charges:       

Suspect:       Address:       

     Arrested  Warrant on File  Sex:       Race:       Age:       

Charges:       

             

Incident Summary:  On May 4, 2022, Columbus Police Officers and Medics were dispatched to the 100 
block of E. Lane Avenue on a report of an overdose.  Columbus Fire Medics transported three 
individuals to the hospital.  Ms. Tiffany Iler and Ms. Jessica Lopez did not survive.  Victim JS was treated 
and released. If anyone has information related to this overdose, please contact the Columbus Division 
of Police tip line at (614)645-4616 or email narcoticstips@columbuspolice.org.  
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